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Hello Rep. Gatto, 
 

My name is Vicki and I'm not a constituent, but I'm very interested in a bill you're bringing 
to the Legislature. 

 
  I recently read that you've proposed a bill that will eliminate   

foreign law being honored in Alaska.    Bravo!  How can I help you   
with that?  I hope your bill is successful.  From what I've been reading it seems our state 

should be out a head of any problems that may come our way over this issue.  If we're pro-
active( like the State of Virginia and the ObamaCare bill) it seems to me our standing is 
much stronger. 

 
Please let me know what I can do.  I don't know what the bill number is or any details in 

order to contact my Rep. and Senator about it. 
 

Thanks for looking out for us Alaskans! 
 

Vicki Schneibel 
4811 E. 112 Avenue 

Anchorage, AK 99516 
 
907/349-5505 


